
20th March 2020 

Dear Children, 

In most fairy tales, the characters in a book need to solve or overcome a 

problem. This is one of these times. For a while, we are going on a    

journey which will mean we need to stay apart until things are made 

better and we can come back together again. 

I know lots of you are worried about a bug that is making people sick. 

Our wonderful doctors and nurses are working very hard to make   

people better and find a cure. They are saying this will be achieved 

quicker if we stay apart for a while. So we must be brave and do what 

they say. 

Your teachers will be teaching and caring for you in a different way. 

Keep working hard, try your best and talk about your worries. We will 

be using the website, social media and text messages to stay in touch 

and check in on you. 

Listen to your parents, phone your grandparents and ask how they are. 

Remember to be kind to each other. Please help with chores around the 

house and remember that this will only be for a short while. Remember 

if you are worried, tell someone. 

We will be back together soon to carry on caring, sharing and daring 

to dream. 

I will miss you all very much 

Sending lots of love and best wishes 

Mrs Bradbury and everyone at Thursfield. 


